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From: Nikki Gurevich 
Sent: Tuesday, 7 June 2022 1:57 PM
To: Merger Authorisations
Cc: Keith Watts, Vodafone Australia
Subject: Challenger Services Group: MA1000021 – Telstra TPG Spectrum Transaction – 

submission’

To whom it may concern, 
I am writing in response to the long-term network sharing agreement between TPG and Telstra subject for ACCC 
approval. 
I strongly support for this sharing agreement to go through. 
It has been too long that Telstra has had a monopoly on the regional areas of Australia. It is a common scenario for a 
group of people visiting a regional area to ask who is with Telstra as they are the only ones that have any network 
reception. 
 
In our company’s view, This sharing agreement with TPG will allow more consumer choice for network providers. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Nikki Gurevich 
National Compliance Manager 
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